
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor 
 
From:  Eric McPhee  

Supervising Environmental Analyst 
Department of Public Health-Drinking Water Section 

 
CC:  Linda Brunza, Department of Energy & Environmental Protection  

   Matthew Knickerbocker, First Selectman, Bethel  
 
Date:  July 11, 2017 
 
Subject: Bethel Briar Cliff Booster Station and Long Meadow Water Main Extension - 

CEPA Findings 
 
 
Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Summary for the above referenced project. 
Scoping for the project began on May 16, 2017 and ended on June 17, 2017.  
 
The Department of Public Health (DPH) received comments from Department of Energy & 
Environmental Protection (DEEP) on June 9, 2017. The DPH will coordinate with the Bethel 
Water Department to ensure that the DEEP’s recommendations will be implemented.  Based on 
the DPH’s review of the comments received, it is recommended that an Environmental Impact 
Evaluation (EIE) is not warranted for this project.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me at (860) 509-7333. 
 
 


